July 13/15

Dear Sir or Madam;

Ms. Johanna Pratt was employed with Mighty Owls Daycare in the position of Child Care Professional
from June 2014 to January 2015. Ms Pratt's position with Mighty Owlis was primarily in the Infant and
Toddler rooms, but she also had experience with children up to six years old during her time here.

Ms.Pratt was a reliable employee, and her love of children was evident in her interactions with them. She
worked well with our team sharing ideas and receiving feedback on her program plans. She pitched in on
all tasks and was willing to come in early and stay late as needed.

Please feel free to contact me if you require‘any further information.

Sincerely,

ey Boyes

Kelly Boyce

Manager, Mighty Owls Daycare
(AB Ltd. 176732)

(687) 877-6957




